This calendar is the result of two joint City/County Calendar Committee meetings in October and November.  The committee is comprised of teachers, AEA leadership, parents, and school and central office administrators.  
A first draft of the calendar along with a survey was posted to the public in October.  Survey participants were asked to rank their satisfaction with the proposed calendar on a scale of one to five with one indicating “very dissatisfied” and five indicating “very satisfied.”  A total of 1,013 responses were received with 92.1% of respondents scoring their satisfaction with the calendar at a score of three or higher.  In addition to the ranking scale, survey participants were invited to give open suggestions for improvements to the calendar.   Nearly seven hundred responses were received.  The most common themes that emerged from the written comments were satisfaction with the calendar draft, a request to distribute days off more evenly, and comments about including half-days in the calendar.  Based on the feedback received by the calendar committee, a professional development day that was originally scheduled on Friday, September 20 has been moved to Monday, September 30.  Survey results are attached.  A link to the calendar development page can be found here.
The 2019-2020 school calendar is very similar to the 2018-2019 calendar with a few exceptions:
· Winter Break spans still includes ten student days off but now spans three consecutive weekends.
· A workday and professional development day have been moved from February and late March to March 2 and 3.  This has been done to accommodate the 2020 presidential primary which will occur on Tuesday, March 3, 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
